
	

	

24th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Year 13 Prom: 2023 
 
I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. I am delighted to inform you that the Year 
13 school prom is scheduled to take place on: 
 
Date: Wednesday, 5th July 2023 
Time: 5:30pm – 9:30pm  
Venue: Mulberry UTC 
 
The school prom serves as a culmination of our students' academic journey, providing them with an 
opportunity to celebrate their achievements by enjoying a well-deserved afternoon of celebrations. 
However, for this event to proceed, we require a sufficient level of interest from our students. 
 
We aim to organise a safe and enjoyable experience that will leave lasting memories for our 
students to cherish in the years to come. Therefore, we kindly request your cooperation in 
supporting our efforts by contributing £10.00 towards the cost of the event, via ParentPay, if your 
child wishes to attend. We deeply value inclusivity and do not want financial constraints to become 
a barrier to participation. If you are unable to financially contribute towards the cost of the event, 
please ask your child to see Ms Kibela-Purnell.  
 
Please note that the deadline for paying the deposit is Monday, 5th June 2023. It is essential that we 
receive the deposits by this date to assess the level of interest and make necessary arrangements 
accordingly. We encourage you to submit the deposit as soon as possible to secure your child's 
place. 
 
Here at the UTC, we believe that the school prom is an occasion that our students will cherish for 
years to come. It is an opportunity for them to celebrate their accomplishments, create lasting 
friendships, and make beautiful memories. We are committed to making this event a memorable 
and enjoyable experience while prioritizing the safety and well-being of our students. 
 
As the end of school year approaches, we would like to offer your child the opportunity to 
commemorate their time at school with a special memento: a leavers hoodie. These hoodies have 
become a cherished tradition here at the UTC, providing rhem with a lasting keepsake of their 
school memories. To cover the costs associated with producing these personalised hoodies, we 



	

	

kindly request a contribution of £10 which will also need to be paid by Friday 26th May 2023 via 
ParentPay.  
 
Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the School Prom, please feel free to contact 
me via email at jkibela-purnell@mulberryschoolstrust.org . 
 
Thank you for your continued support and trust in our school community. We look forward to 
celebrating this special afternoon with our students and making the School Prom a truly remarkable 
event. 
 
Warm regards, 

 
Julia Kibela-Purnell 
Assistant Principal 
  


